
Riverside Drive & Stephen Richards 
Congestion Mitigation Project
C/O Megan Daniels
DOT&PF Southcoast Region
P.O. Box 112506
Juneau, AK 99811-2506



If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact James Brown, DOT&PF Project Manager at 907-465-1796. If you or someone you represent requires 
special accommodations in order to participate in this meeting, please call or email the project manager or call Alaska Relay at (800) 770-8973 for TTY, (800) 770-8255 for 
voice, (800) 770-3919 for ASCII, (866) 355-6198 for STS and ask the communications assistant to call the project manager so arrangements can be made to assist you.
Project # SFHWY-00081
The DOT&PF operates Federal Programs without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability. Full Title VI Nondiscrimination Policy:  
dot.alaska.gov/tvi_statement.shtml. To file a complaint go to: dot.alaska.gov/cvlrts/titlevi.shtml The DOT&PF complies with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 
1990. Individuals with disabilities who may need auxiliary aids, services, and/or special modifications to participate in this public meeting should contact (name of someone 
familiar with the project and phone number along with the TDD number [711]). Requests should be made at least 10 days before the accommodation is needed make any 
necessary arrangements (should give enough time to make necessary arrangements before the meeting to be able to make the accommodation).

Public Open House

When
Wednesday 

July 11, 2018
5:00 to 7:00 PM

Where
Mendenhall Valley 

Public Library
Large Conference Room

3025 Riverside Drive
Juneau, AK

Riverside Drive & Stephen Richards
Congestion Mitigation Project

The Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF) 
is proposing a project to reduce traffic congestion at the intersection of 
Riverside Drive and Stephen Richards in the Mendenhall Valley. DOT&PF 
is evaluating intersection concepts ranging from stop signs to traffic 
signals to roundabouts.

Join us at the open house to meet the project team, learn about 
the project, and provide feedback on preliminary concepts.

Comments are requested by July 27, 2018. 
Please submit written comments to:

Megan Daniels
DOT&PF Southcoast Region

P.O. Box 112506
Juneau, AK 99811-2506

To learn more about the project, please visit our website at http://alaska.gov/go/45E4

Please
Join Us!

Stop by any time!


